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I write this email in support of investing in Eugene and a multi-use public facility.  

 

As a local event organizer, I’ve experienced first hand the lack of feasible venues to 

hold world class events at. This stadium would provide that opportunity for Eugene 

and to revitalize an underutilized area. 

 

I would personally be a customer of this new facility. We have seen these project be 

successful nationwide and up the road in Hillsboro. 


